Blevins Training School Historical and Scholarship Found
P.0O. Box 183
Blevins, Arkansas 71825
www.blevinstrainingschoolfoundation.com

972.978.9062

March 23, 2020
Dear Blevins Training School Alumni:

The Board of Directors of the Blevins Training School Foundation met on March 20, 2020. During
the meeting, a decision was made to reschedule the reunion currently scheduled for July 10 — 12, 2020 to
July 9 — 11, 2021 due to the spread of Covid-19. The reunion committee has worked very hard planning
this event and all plans including but not limited to the venue and caterers had been made. The Board’s
decision was made because of concern for the safety and well-being of the Alumni and due to
governmental restrictions. Most attendees at the reunions have historically been over the age of sixty-
five (65) years of age. Those over sixty-five (65) years of age are most vulnerable to Covid-19 and we want
everyone to be as safe as possible.

You may have received information concerning ads for the souvenir journal for the 2020 reunion.
The cost for ads for the 2021 souvenir journal will be the same as those quoted for 2020. A hard copy of
the souvenir journal ad information will not be sent prior to the 2021 reunion; however, information for
the ads will be on the Blevins Training School Foundation website at www.blevinstrainingschool
foundation.com.

Even though the reunion has been rescheduled, scholarships to graduating high school seniors
will be awarded this year. If you know a graduating senior who is interested in applying for the
scholarship, please inform the student to go to the Blevins Training School Foundation website.
Information concerning the scholarships and the scholarship application can be found on our website. In
order for scholarship applications to be considered, the application must be postmarked on or before May
31, 2020.

We hope and trust that you are well and staying as safe as possible. We serve a God who is more
powerful than any virus and we know that He will see us through this temporary situation. All of us are
looking forward to a wonderful reunion in 2021. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact either of us.

Respectfully,

/S/Margaret Turner Carrigan
Board President

/s/ Joyce Richardson Robinson /s/Wanda Faye Dixon-Watts

Co-Chair Reunion Committee Co-Chair Reunion Committee

Board of Directors Margaret Turner Carrigan — President; Aubrey Watts — Treasurer; Michael Henagan —
Financial Secretary; Sylvia Wade-Parker — Secretary; Members: Cleytus Dixon Coulter; Shirley Gulley;
Sadie Merrick Mitchell; Joyce Richardson Robinson and Hershel Wilson
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